
The Opening Doors Program is a free ten-week evidence-based parenting, leadership, and 

advocacy program for parents/custodians/guardians with children ages 0-5. Class meets 

once a week on Tuesday nights. Registration is required to participate in program. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Scan QR code or visit link  

           to access application 

  or call to schedule an appointment.     

                  

    https://fs10.formsite.com/XhJosz/9hnmoyqgju/index.html                           

       Opening Doors 
Building a Better Future Through Parent Leadership 

  

Parents will learn: 
 How to help your children develop healthy habits. 

 How to prepare them to be successful in school. 

 Resources and services available to help support your family. 

 How to interact with other parents in your community.  
 

     
               4200 Park Ave, Third Floor       

                      Ashtabula, Ohio 44004 

 

         Funded in part by Ashtabula County    

       Department of Job and Family Services 

 

 

For more information or to register 

Contact Carrie A. 

 440-992-2121 ext. 7049 

carriea@doyccac.org 

 

 email jillv@doyccac.org 
 

Dates:  April 15, 2025 – June 17, 2025 

Registration is required in advance of class. 
Class size is limited. 

Location:   

Catholic Charities of Ashtabula County 

4200 Park Avenue, Third Floor 

Ashtabula, OH 44004 

Free meal provided to participants from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

Class adjourns promptly at 7:30 p.m. 


